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From: Young, Tom <TMY2@pge.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2010 3:55 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Gentlepersons:
Re RIN 3038-AC61...

As others have already stated, this proposed regulation will not protect retail forex traders. It will force
them to use

overseas brokers and expose them to increased risk abroad. This should not be the role of our
government. As a taxpayer, etc.,

I strongly disapprove of this proposal.
Thank you for your consideration.
Tom Young



